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26/09/2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Y5 & Y6 Visit to Safety Works – Monday 7th October 2024 
 

 
On Monday 7th October, Year 5 and 6 will be attending Safety Works workshop in Newcastle.  We will be 
leaving school at 9:10am and returning at 12:30pm in time for our usual lunch.  School uniform is to be 
worn and the children require no additional items. 
 
During the morning, we will take part in a variety of real life workshops which link to our crime and 
punishment topic as well as keeping safe in our community.  This will include seeing what happens in 
police stations, and taking part in other sessions such as staying safe online and around our local 
community. 
 
Previous visits have been very enjoyable and informative so we very much look forward to this visit. 
 

Please complete and return the attached slip to the school office by Monday 30th September 2024 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Thew                                                   Mr Hutton 

Year 5 Class Teacher                                      Year 6 Class Teacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y5 & Y6 Visit to Safety Works Monday 7th October 2024 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………. Year 5 / Year 6 

 
                   I give permission for my child to attend the Safety Works Trip 

 
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please return the consent slip to the school office by Monday 30th September 2024 
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